
 
 
June 15, 2022 
 
 
Dear Dee, 
 
The NAC 100th Anniversary that took place June 5-8, 2022, in Las Vegas was one for the 
record books and we could not have been successful without you! 
 
Everyone worked very hard in some very hot conditions to create an amazing experience 
for our clients at NAC. We especially appreciate your dedication, Dee, to this event and the 
one-of-a-kind local influence and expertise you brought to us.   
 
Thank you to for taking such good care of our brand, and our clients, and for putting the 
right people in place to work with our team. Without you being a part of our team, we 
would not have been able to make this happen. You got on board the train and helped us 
drive it to the destination!  
 
We share a passion for this business with you and we appreciate you being a part of the 
ride with us as we made history together in Las Vegas!  
 
Until the next one, take care, be well and have fun!  
 
 
My deepest thanks, 
 
 
Karen Robbins 
President  
 

 

 

 


